
September DeputyGram 

 
Just a quick note for institute deputies, there will be training on Zoom on Friday the 13th at 
6:30. Barbara Brown will be sending out a link as the date gets closer. 

We hope every institute has selected a chairman for the Grand Presidents Program. 
There are lots of things to remember to do. New bylaws need to be written and sent for 
approval.  Liability insurance needs to be paid. Remember if you are holding an event  
Other than your regular meeting place, be sure and let the Grand Secretary Pat McGuire 
know.  
Our funds have fallen below our threshold so our dues will be going up a dollar so 
beneficial will be $31.00 for the year and associate $25.00 this will take place next year. 
There are a few changes to our constitution. You can find these in our YLGI web site. 
 
Please send your form with your new oUicers to the Grand Secretary. It is also helpful to 
send the names and addresses of the Trustee chairmen to the Grand Directors.  Remember 
to be available to help the institutes with the Quarterly Reports, if help is needed. 
 
 
 
 
Cece Artherholt, Chairman 
  


